
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 5, 2018 

 

 

Victoria Perez 

Assistant Professor 

School of Public and Environmental Affairs Indiana University 

vieperez@indiana.edu 

 

Re: Public Records Request  

 

Dear Ms. Perez: 

 

I write in response to your public records act request dated March 27, 2018.  Pursuant 

to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A § 315-320, the Attorney General’s Office will need to 

invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the nature of your request and the large 

volume of potentially responsive material. 

 

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

                                                                      
Steven Monde 

Assistant Attorney General 

Medicaid Fraud and Residential Abuse Unit 
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